
 

PUBLIC FORUM  
  

Growth, Density, and Development Issues in Falmouth & 

Preliminary Zoning Recommendations for the RA District 

 

Thursday, March 28, 7:00 PM 

Falmouth Elementary School Cafeteria, 58 Woodville Road 
 

The Town of Falmouth’s Council and Long-Range Planning Advisory Committee (LPAC) 

are inviting your comments on (1) growth, density, and development issues in Falmouth, 

as well as (2) LPAC’s preliminary recommendations for zoning amendments to the RA 

district. The draft RA proposal is available for review at www.falmouthme.org.  Come 

share your ideas and concerns and be part of a process that will help us respond to the 

needs of Falmouth. 

 
For questions or comments, please contact: 

Theo Holtwijk, Director of Long-Range Planning 

tholtwijk@falmouthme.org  (207) 699-5340 

http://www.falmouthme.org/

